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12 April 2018 
 
 
TEMPORARY CANCELLATION OF AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 
 
 
Dear Parents and Children 
 
Mr Millington won’t be in school for the next two weeks so his after-
school clubs, listed below, are cancelled and will resume upon his 
return. 
 
 

Monday   Hockey Club 

Wednesday  Football Club 

Thursday  Fitness Club 

Friday   Lego Club 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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